24 May 2023

Senate Committee on Rules

Re: Senate Bill 1090

Dear Chair Senator Lieber, Vice-Chair Senator Knopp, and members of the Committee;
Well yes, if you can make this happen SB 1090 would be greatly appreciated by many of us.

But .... has anyone checked with what California wants? Seems we here in Oregon aren’t able to do

much of anything unless California is doing it.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




